
 
 

  CiTR Student Executive Elections Procedure 
March 2017 

 
Want to run for President, Vice-President or Business Manager? 
 

Nominations open Monday, March 13, and close at noon on Friday March 24. Grab a               
nomination form, collect 10 signatures from CiTR student members, and hand it in to              
Hugo (Station Manager) at the CiTR Business office by Noon Friday March 24 

 
Student Members Vote at the Annual General Meeting!  

 
On Monday March 27, CiTR is holding its Annual General Meeting, at 6:30 pm, with               
volunteer awards and prizes afterwards! Come vote on your Student Executive leaders,            
and approve the proposed changes to our bylaws. Quorum is very important – we need               
you there!  

 
Want to sit on the Student Executive? 
 

Between March 13 and Friday, March 31, sign up for the remainder of the executive               
positions in the CiTR lounge.  
 

Interviews for Student Executive Positions 
 

All people interested in student executive positions will be interviewed by the President,             
VP and Business Manager. If there are multiple candidates, the decision will be made by               
the President, VP and Business Manager after holding interviews with the candidates.            
Interviews will be scheduled early April.  

 
In April, the new Student Executive takes over the station! 

 
CiTR Business Office:​ Station Manager’s Office, AMS Nest Room LL500.  
 
 

If you have questions about joining CiTR’s Student Executive,  
    please contact Shea McConkey, Co-President, at ​president@citr.ca​ or 

Christine Powell, Co-President at vp@citr.ca 
    or visit Hugo Noriega, Station Manager.  

mailto:president@citr.ca

